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Date:    April 6, 2017    
 
To: District Fiscal Directors 

Personnel and Payroll Directors 

 Charter School Administrators 

 

From: Ann Redd-Oyedele, Senior Advisor, DBAS 

                

 
Re:   2017-18 Unemployment Insurance (UI) Tax Rate  

 

The purpose of this bulletin is to communicate known California State Unemployment Insurance (UI) Tax Rate 
changes effective July 1, 2017.  The School Employees Fund (SEF) posted the UI Tax Rate for Fiscal Year 2017-18 on 
their web site http://www.edd.ca.gov/payroll_taxes/school_employees_fund.htm.  The rate for Fiscal Year 2017-18 

remains the same as last fiscal year.  The rate is 0.05% (.0005).   Please see attached notification from the 
Employment Development Department.

 
Please distribute this memo within your District as deemed appropriate. 

http://www.edd.ca.gov/payroll_taxes/school_employees_fund.htm

